
 

   

 

The safety of our clients, colleagues, and communities is our top priority at First Foundation Bank. 

Effective immediately, First Foundation has closed all Florida locations until further notice due to 

Hurricane Ian. 

We know that banking services are important to you – especially in times like these. We will reopen our 

locations as soon as it is safe to do so. As the situation continues to develop, we strongly encourage all 

clients to call our Florida locations prior to visiting them. 

We would also like to remind you that you can access your accounts online and conduct banking 

transactions through the First Foundation website and mobile app, which is available on Apple and 

Android devices. 

Clients who need additional banking assistance are encouraged to contact First Foundation’s support 

team at 888-405-4FFB (4332) or email us at onlinebanking@ff-inc.com. 

The latest updates regarding Hurricane Ian will be posted to First Foundation’s website and to our social 

media pages. So, please be sure to follow us on LinkedIn and Twitter.   

Stay safe. 

 


